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I oppose HB4130. There are many ways Oregon could strengthen its efforts to 

ensure corporate money is not influencing patient care. However, this legislation will 

just harm independent practices and reduce access to care. A one size fits all 

healthcare in Oregon will not be good for all of us. Please oppose HB 4130. 


